

Office of the Director of Public Instruction, Government of West Bengal Higher Education Directorate, Bikash Bhavan ,Salt Lake Kolkata -700091

Memo No. ED-201

Date: 20/03/13

Date: 20/03/13

From: Dr. Dipak Ranjan Mandal
Director of Public Instruction, Government of West Bengal, &
Ex-officio Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

To

All Principals/Teacher-in-Charge/Officer-In-Charge Govt. Aided/ erstwhile Govt. Sponsored Colleges and Government Colleges

Sub.: Sparing the institutes and extending due cooperation for holding the TET Examination for recruitment of Primary School Teachers.

The West Bengal Board of Primary Education (WBBPE) is going to hold **Teaching Eligibility Test (TET)** Examination for recruitment of Primary School Teachers on the 31st day of March, 2013. A huge number of candidates are going to appear at the said examinations.

All Principals/TIC/OC of Govt. Aided/ erstwhile Govt. Sponsored Colleges and Government Colleges are advised that upon being approached in this regard by the WBBRED, you are requested to spare the concerned institute under your control for holding the examination under reference and also to extend necessary cooperation in this regard.

It is also ordered that the teaching and non teaching staff of the said colleges should render their services for the successful completion of the test.

All concerned are being informed.

Director of Public Instruction, WB

Ex-officio Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

Memo No. ED-201/1(4)

- 1. PA to The Secretary, Higher Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal
- 2. PS to the Minister in Charge, Higher Education, WB
- 3. The District Magistrate, All Districts of West Bengal
- 4. The President, West Bengal Board of Primary Education (WBBPRE)